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Technical Delegate’s Report

Today the Ferrari team submitted the duly completed scrutineering declaration form for car number
38 after a driver change.

The cockpit exit time according to Article 12.5.1 of the 2024 FIA Formula One Technical Regulations
and the clearance of the driver’s knees according to Article 12.5.4 d) of the 2024 FIA Formula One
Technical Regulations have been successfully checked with the driver Oliver Bearman.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



